November 18, 1971

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
1924 S. 55th St. #2
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr, Dabelstein
This will confirm you reception of WWTO on July 14, 1971.
Your report of what you heard was accurate and there

is no doubt in my mind that you were listening to WWTO.

Sincerely

Paul Carnegie
President
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